
 

  

Device Solutions Business Division 
  1037-2, Kamiosatsu, Chitose-shi, Hokkaido, 066-8502 Japan 

September 15th, 2025 

 Dear Customer  
 

ZNR Surge Absorbers / VDE label mark change 
 
Thank you very much for your continued patronage of our products. 

We would like to inform you that there has been a change in the VDE mark for the VDE-
certified ZNR products. Please kindly review and acknowledge this information. 

This matter involves only a change in the markings on the packaging label; there are 
no changes to the product's quality or performance. 
 
【Applicable product numbers】：  

ZNR-D type・ERZV series・ERZV+++□□□++(□□□=820, 101…182) 
ZNR-D type・ERZE series・ERZE+++□□□++(□□□=201, 221…112) 

 
【change point】 
 

Current VDE mark(△mark)          New VDE mark(house mark) 
 
 
 
 
【Reason】 

Notification from VDE regarding standard update 
   
【Change Details】 

The above mark is only indicated on the label (C-3 label) affixed to the outer or inner 
packaging box. 
Please note that it is not marked on the product itself, other labels, or the packaging 

box itself.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Example of label marking               Packaging   
 
 
【Change timing】 
The changes will be implemented sequentially starting from mid-December 2025. 

 
【Supplementary information】 
The VDE certification is registered under the product name printed on the product. 

Products with the old VDE mark displayed on the packaging label can also be used as 
VDE-certified products compliant with the new standard. 
 
Sincerely, 


